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From: Janet Deakin < >
Sent: 17 July 2023 16:37
To: Richmond Local Plan
Subject: Local Plan

[You don't oŌen get email from . Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
Dear Sirs, 
I am very concerned about the proposed Local Plan for Teddington, parƟcularly the area around Teddington StaƟon. 
The proposed 5-6 storey flats alongside the railway line will have a significant impact on the Grade 11 listed staƟon 
and the surrounding aƩracƟve Victorian/Edwardian properƟes, especially if they are not of similar architecture. 
Teddington is already a high density area.  Where will the Business Park go?  The roads are already congested 
because of certain road closures, car parking reduced and shops in decline. 
Perhaps it would be preferable to have the infrastructure such as schools, faciliƟes for Doctors and water supply etc. 
in place before anymore building is carried out. 
Yours faithfully, 
P. J. Deakin   (Mrs) 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


